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Notice 

 

This is to certify that in Board of PG studies meeting held in 2023, two new courses namely 

“Academic Writing” and “Computational Linguistics” have been approved for 

introduction in M. A Linguistics. These courses will be available to postgraduate students 

starting from the upcoming academic session. The syllabi, objectives and course codes for 

these courses are in the syllabus of M.A linguistics in the departmental website.  

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                    Sd/= 

Prof. Aejaz Mohammed Sheikh 

Head of the Department  

 






